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Regina Coeli Anglo-Chinese Kindergarten  srooenm

Suspension arrangement

Dear Parents,

Due to the outbreaks of the upper respiratory tract infection in many schools recently,
the Education Bureau s to strengthen the prevention of upper respiratory disease, including
the risk of the outbreak of COVID-19 in schools. Therefore, the Education Bureau
announced that it will start on 14™ November(Saturday) to 27" November(Friday),face to
face courses will be suspended until further notice. For details, please visit the EBD
announcement and webpage.

In order to prevent the outbreak of the virus in the community, parents must be vigilant,
take personal protective ,wash the hands frequently, avoid taking children out and stay at
home safely. It is of prime importance that children with fever (oral temperature higher than
37.5C, or ear temperature higher than 38°C), cough, sore throat, runny nose, muscle pain,
tiredness, headache, vomiting or diarrhea, regardless of the presence of respiratory symptom,
they should be advised to seek medical advice immediately.

During the suspension period , parents are suggested to monitor your children to
complete the exercises and revision at home.

Regina Coeli ‘Anglo-Chi ese Kindergarten
13" November 2020




